British Diversity Awards shortlist announcement text for individual members 
I’m excited to share that @Neurodiversity In Business has been shortlisted for 'Charity of the Year' for the Burberry 2023 British Diversity Awards. 
I am proud to be a member of NiB and to be part of the movement towards more neuroinclusive workplaces. I encourage you to check out what #TeamNiB and their members and partners are doing to support businesses where neurodivergent employees can thrive and to create a more inclusive and diverse society.
If your company hasn’t begun your neuroinclusion journey, consider this a sign to start today. Let’s make 2023 a neuroinclusive year!
#NeuroInclusionNow #BritishDiversityAwards #DiversityAndInclusion

